
  
 
PSBA/Notice-135              January 31, 2024 

 
 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS ON  

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO PAKISTAN STOCK EXCHANGE LIMITED (PSX) REGULATIONS 
AND CHANGES IN FORMS 3 AND 7 OF THE CORRESPONDENCE MANUAL OF PSX 

 
This is in reference to the notification PSX/N-102 dated January 31, 2024 (attached), whereby the 

comments have been invited by the PSX:  
 
In this regard, the members are hereby requested to kindly submit your comments, if any, at 
psamail024@gmail.com latest by February 06, 2024, so that a consolidated response is submitted to 
the authorities for their consideration. 
 
_______sd_________ 
AKBER ALI 
Officer - Secretariat  
 
 
 
Copy to: 
 
1. PSBA Website 

 




